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Celebration of Republic Day 

at the HOPE Child care Unit  

Presentation of certificate to 

a successful candidate in  the 

HOPE Cafe   

 www.hkf.ind.in 

Children are back to school now!!   After all most two years of gap due to the 

COVID-19 Pandemic from mid March 2020 schools remained closed in  West 

Bengal for majority of the time. In February 2022, the state government 

made the most awaited announcement of reopening schools for all classes on 

a step by step. 

Children from all HOPE projects are now going to school on a regular basis. 

This withdrawal of restriction has allowed HOPE to resume the centre based 

activities in Naboasha education centre, crèche, sponsorship coaching. 

Brian’s way resource centres. 

.  

41 students, appeared in  10th Board Examination in 

2022 under HOPE’s  Sponsorship Porgramme . 25 

girls and 16 boys were presented examinitaion kit 

prior to the exam and were very motivated to appear 

for their Madhymik Examination  

HOPE Sponsorship Programme brings opprotunity to  

marginalised children & youth to fulfil their dreams 

through edcuation.  



630 mosquito nets were distributed 

amongst people of the streets of  Kolkata 

to ensure protection of their families from 

life threatening diseases like Malaria, 

Dengue, Filariasis and many more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 

 

 Call:  Ayantika Ray Chaudhuri : 9748781846;  Sandip Kundu:9804400604;  Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

 

Booster Dose at HOPE Hospital  

Hope Hospital started to give the booster 

dose to its entire staff initially amidst the 

rise in number of COVID-19 cases in 

Kolkata during January 2022.                         

The health and safety of our staff remain 

our top priority. 

 

We congratulate the Founder- Director 

of  The Hope Foundation,     Ms. 

Maureen Forrest for receiving the very 

prestigious Pride of Cork Award in 

Ireland.  
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Volunteer & Intern Coordinator, The Hope Foundation  

For Volunteering contact: volunteer@hope-foundation.in 

 

The students from the Bhagar Community Coaching centre are participating in a campaign against child marriage.  


